June 30, 1994

James D. Boyce, Secretary

WATER DISTRICT #13-R

8305 N Westside Hwy

Clifton ID 83228

RE: PERMIT #13-07515

Dear Water District #13-R:

Enclosed please find a copy of a PERMIT application
issued within your district. If you have any
questions, please feel free to contact this office.
Sincerely,

LISA KEISER

Office Secretary
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